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EUACA, the association of officially appointed European airport coordinators and schedule facilitators of 

the EU, UK, Norway, Switzerland and Iceland, actively supported the decision of the European 

Commission, the Council of the European Union and the European Parliament to amend Council 

Regulation (EEC) No 95/93 (EU Slot Regulation) to grant a temporary reduction of the minimum slot use 

rate also for the summer season 2022 (S22) and to continue the application of the COVID-19 specific 

rules on the justified non-usage of airport slots (JNUS). 

 

Slot coordinators will continue exchanging closely within EUACA and will also stay in exchange both with 

the industry stakeholders and DG MOVE. Wherever possible, slot coordinators will seek common 

evaluations and procedures to assist air carriers and airports in coping with the current situation of the 

pandemic. 
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